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FOR THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 26th, 2016
Grade 12 Class Visits

During the week of September 26th, the Guidance counsellors will be visiting all Grade 12 English classrooms to talk about diploma requirements and applying to university/college. 
If you do not have a Grade 12 English class and would like to hear this information, then please come to a meeting in O’Grady Hall (Rm 238) on Monday, September 26th at 3:30.

night school registration
Registration for night school is open.

Registration closed on Monday September 26th.

Classes begin the week of October 3rd.

See your guidance counsellor for details.
MARK YOUR CALENDARS

· ONTARIO UNIVERSITIES’ FAIR

Metro Toronto Convention Centre

September 23rd – September 25th
10:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.
· CLUBS FAIR

Tuesday, September 27th 

During Periods 2 and 3.
Out of Province University/College Fall Visit(s)
	UBC
	Thurs. Sept. 29th, 2016 11-12pm
	Rm.133 

	University of King’s College (Halifax)
	Wed. Oct.12th, 2016 11:30-12:30pm
	Rm.133

	Acadia
	Mon. Oct. 17th, 2016 11-12pm
	Rm.133


GAP Year Programs

Students who are interested in taking a GAP year now or in the future should plan ahead.  Two opportunities are coming to Toronto in the near Future.

1. The GO Global EXPO takes place September 24 and 25 at the Ryerson Mattamay Center (the old Maple Leaf Gardens).  The event is free.  Plan ahead and take in one of the discussions on Careers for Globetrotters or Making Your GAP Year Really Count.  For more info go to www.letsgoglobal.ca/toronto  

2. The Study and Go Abroad Fair takes place at the Metro Toronto Convention Center on Oct 1 and Oct 2.  There will be numerous agencies and academic institutions there to meet with you.  For more information go to http://www.studyandgoabroad.com
AWARDS

LORAN AWARD
The Loran Scholars Foundation offers over 120 scholarships to deserving Canadian students. While academics plays a part in the selection process (minimum 85% average), the Loran award places special emphasis on a student’s character.  

There are two different ways that you can apply:

1. Sponsored Pool: These students are selected by the school.  Each high school can sponsor up to 3 students.  

2. Direct Pool: Applications not sponsored by the school
If you would like to be sponsored, please go to the website (www.loranscholar.ca) and answer questions 1, 3a, and 3b from the SAMPLE APPLICATION. Copy and paste your responses to a word processing document and hand this in to Mr. Low by Monday, October 3, at 9:00 am. Your response to these questions is limited to 300 words PER QUESTION. 
If you would like to apply to the direct pool for a Loran Award, simply go to www.loranscholar.ca and apply. Applications for the direct pool are due by October 26, 2016.

If you have any questions, please go to www.loranscholar.ca, or see Mr. Low in the Guidance Office.

EXTERNAL PROGRAMS

· Youth Expo
Sunday, October 23rd, 2016

1pm – 5pm

Ryerson Mattamy Athletic Centre

Volunteer Toronto is holding a fair for high school students to connect with over 80 non-profit organizations looking for volunteers.  Examples:  Canadian Cancer Society, Toronto Youth Cabinet, etc.

· Lattitudes – Global Volunteering
Graduating students… why not take a GAP YEAR and volunteer internationally?

Seize the adventure and make a difference in the world.

Contact:  Ms. Ronna Stulberg

Email:  ronna@lattitudecanada.org

Phone:  416-567-7266
VOLUNTEERING 

· Art in the Attic Sale 
for the Stephen Lewis Foundation

Student volunteers needed to assist with organizing art pieces, transportation, and running the event.

Help needed Friday afternoon, October 21 and during the day of the event.

Contact:  Ruth Altman or Pam Steacy

Emails:  ruthaltman@rogers.com

 

  pamsteacy@yahoo.com

· After School Program Volunteers
Students to volunteer for an after-school program on Mondays for one-to-one visits, card games, music, Montessori activities, and meal-time enhancement.

*Information session: 

Wednesday, October 5th, 6pm-8pm

Cummer Lodge Long Term Care Home

Phone:  Liz 416-392-9493

Email:  lmcmulki@toronto.ca
· Homework Club Program
Catholic Children’s Aid Society of Toronto Seeking student volunteers to help run Gr.4-Gr.9 homework clubs for children of families in need, by providing tutoring support and organizing materials and snacks.

TTC tokens provided.

Contact:  Ms. Dylan Myra Santos

Phone:  416-395-1845

Email:  d.santos@torontoccas.org
· Elkhorn PS School & Community Events
Looking for high school student volunteers to assist with various school and community events throughout the year.

Website:  www.elkhornschoolcouncil.ca
Email:  chair@elkhornschoolcouncil.ca
· Condo Committee – 5 Kenneth Avenue
Assist the condominium board with materials distribution, setting up meetings, educating residents about green living and the 3Rs

Email:  gustin.deboer@gmail.com
Write a brief paragraph outlining why you would like to help with these initiatives.
